
Printed on: 02/02/2024 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/02/2024  16:38:342023/5339/P NOBJ elizabeth knowles I am supportive of new glazing -providing it is also sound proof.

 There are several factors that need to be taken into account however.

Are you sure the Glazing will not be too heavy for the frames?

Have you taken into account that the wood on the back of block 2 ( and others) has NEVER been repainted 

and as a result is almost splintered due to exposure to the elements?

The actual casement windows on b2 were actually replaced ( no idea why) in the estate action bid over thirty 

years ago.

These were always a poor fit unlike the original windows which were a beautiful snug fit,

therefore you cannot put glazing into these frames.

Are you aware of this?

I would like a reply to the above please- Thankyou
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